
 

BC8s October 4
th

 Cars & Coffee – Report  

Foggy and overcast skies for the C&C and what may most likely be the last event of the season for BC8s. 

Folks started showing up at about 9:15AM.  Four cars in attendance: Peter in his silver 850i (rare no 

sunroof!), Glen in his black 840Ci, Tom in his red 850i and Henry with his recent acquisition, a blue 1991 

850i.  John T and Dietmar arrived in non BMW transportation.  Breakfast treats from the A&W were 

consumed – although they did not have decaf coffee!  Peter had some recent work done on his car at 

Nixon Automotive and was sporting a new Super Sprint exhaust system. There was some discussion 

about the Thanksgiving Day drive from North Vancouver to Squamish to benefit the Squamish Food 

Bank, however it was learned later that morning the drive/event had been cancelled due to Covid-19 

group gathering restrictions- understandable.  

PHOTOS: E31 line up.  Peter’s new headliner gets some attention from Tom. Last photo, from L to R, 

Tom, Dietmar, Peter and Glem. 

 

 


